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COLOUR A4 MOCKUP AD FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENT

Important: Unless we have sent you a power interruption notice, the electricity network 
improvements above are not expected to cause an interruption to your power supply. 

For further information relating to these and other electricity network 
improvements visit westernpower.com.au

As part of our ongoing network improvement program, Western Power or its contractors 
may soon be working in your area. These works will ensure your energy needs are delivered 
in a safe and reliable way.

Works underway during August 2012:

Pole inspections 
Albany, Bridgetown, Bunbury Harbour, Busselton, Canning Vale, Collie, Eneabba, Geraldton, 
Jerramungup, Kalamunda, Katanning, Kellerberrin, Kondinin, Medina, Merredin, Moora, 
Narrogin, Northam, O’Connor, Southern Cross, Swan Valley, Three Springs, Victoria Park, 
Welshpool

Pole replacements 
Albany, Alexander Heights, Alfred Cove, Armadale, Belmont, Bentley, Bridgetown, Bunbury, 
Busselton, Collie, Forrestdale, Forrestfield, Fremantle, Geraldton, Gosnells, Jerramungup, 
Kalgoorlie, Katanning, Kelmscott, Kondinin, Koorda, Margaret River, Merredin, Narrogin, 
Northam, Perth, Picton, Rockingham, Stirling, Swan, Wanneroo, Waroona 

Pole reinforcements 
Fremantle, Padbury, Waroona

Transmission network maintenance 
Balcatta, Beechboro, Bibra Lake, Busselton, Capel, Caversham, Coolbellup, Cooloongup, 
Crawley, Darlington, East Perth, Greenfields, Hamilton Hill, Hazelmere, Karrinyup, Lakelands, 
Malaga, Mandurah, Midland, Mirrabooka, Muja, Narrogin, Nedlands, North Coogee, 
North Lake, Parklands, Sawyers Valley, Wagin, Waikiki, Warnbro, West Swan, Westminister 

*These scheduled works were confirmed at 12 midday on Wednesday 18 July 2012 
and may be subject to change.

Electricity network improvements


